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Greetings in the Name of our precious Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  

Mission work. Regular services were resumed in all 
mission points. We are thankful that everyone’s health 
has improved and that nobody else got sick. Miriam 
and I made a week long trip to Bucharest last month. 
We were able to visit the brethren in Filiasi and those 
in and around Bucharest. It was great to visit them 
again and spend time in fellowship, both in their 
homes and in the services. 

Update on Mom: Thank you very much for your 
prayers for my mother. She had the bypass surgery and 
it was a success. She is recovering now and will have 
to go for a check up in a week or so. Then we’ll know 
when we can bring her home from Italy. Our sister has been staying with her to help. Mom expressed 
her gratitude to all those that have been praying for her. Your prayers and messages were an 
encouragement to us! 

Literature work. Aurel and Miriam had a very busy 
month in the print shop. Another big book had to be 
reprinted (The Attributes of God by Arthur Pink), as 
well as several other booklets. We shipped out 37 large 
packages with literature (those in the picture on the 
right represent one of the trips to the post office that 
Aurel made last month). A lot of this literature is being 
distributed on the streets, from door to door or is put in 
the mail boxes of apartment blocks (below are a 
couple of pictures sent to us by a young brother that recently started distributing our literature in the 

city of Craiova, in Southern Romania). 

We continue our work online, as well, preparing 
content for our websites and mobile apps in several 
languages and in many formats (pdf, e-books, 
audiobooks, audio and video studies and sermons 
(that will have English and hopefully Spanish 
subtitles before long) and also doing weekly live 
series of Bible studies. Most of the church members 
are actively involved in this great work, which is a 
great blessing. We’re thankful for each and every one 
of you that are part of this work, through your 
prayers and support! Bro. Raul
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